
Dave Barthelmy 

From: minernet.it [info@minernet.it]

Sent: Saturday, June 16, 2007 11:29 AM

To: Webminerals

Subject: Saint-Marie-aux-Mines

06/16/2007

this year we will attend the Saint Marie aux Miners minerals show from 20th to 24th June in the stand CV005 that 
we share with Mr. RICCI. We hope to meet you and to show you our news. 
Friendly 
for www.minernet.it 
Sandro Maggia and Daniele Respino 


